
 

 
  

 

                             

Friday Bulletin 7th May 2021 
Dear Parents 

 
Class 1 Reading Rocket Challenge 
Congratulations to all those children who are reading at least four times a week and are moving up 
the reading rocket.  We can really see your progress.  Please keep up the good work. 
 
 
Y5/6 Bike Ability 
A reminder that all Y5/6 pupils will need to bring their bikes to school on Monday and Tuesday next 
week to take part in their Bike Ability course.  Children should come dressed appropriately ready to 
ride outside. 
 
 
Opportunity for your child to WIN a year's worth of Razzamataz Sessions for FREE! 
"Razzamataz Penrith is once again working with The Stage newspaper to offer youngsters the chance 
to win hundreds of pounds worth of training in dance, drama and singing. 
 
They are looking for young people aged of 6-18 who love to Sing, Dance or Act – there is an exciting 
opportunity to enter The Stage Scholarship for a performing super star to win a year’s FREE tuition at 
Razzamataz Theatre School Penrith with up to £675. All you need to do is film a short demo of no 
more than two minutes long showing a performance of either a musical theatre song and dance, 
commercial dance (hip hop or street), pop song, drama improvisation or scripted drama piece.  

 
The Stage scholarship is just one of the ways in which Razzamataz helps support and nurture young 
talent. There are lots of plans for masterclasses with industry experts in theatre, musicals and TV as 
well as performing opportunities, when it is safe to do so.  
 
To apply to The Stage scholarship, contact Razzamataz Penrith on penrith@razzamataz.co.uk or 
visit:  
https://www.razzamataz.co.uk/what-we-do/the-stage-scholarship/stage-scholarship-application-form/. 

 
You can then send your video via email, or Via WhatApp or WebLink.  
 
The Stage scholarship closes in June but be sure to get your entries in asap to make sure you are in 
with a chance of winning this amazing prize. 
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Summer Lunch Menu 
Freda has made some adjustments to the lunch menu. A copy of the menu is in your child’s plastic 
wallet. Please let the office know if there are any changes to your child’s lunch choices.  
 
 
National Book Tokens 
Please help our school to win £5000 of national book tokens for our school’s library. Find out how by 
clicking the link below:  

https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools the more nominations our school receives the higher 

our chance of winning! 
 

 
Musical fun from the Cumbria Music Hub 
CHILDREN’S ORCHESTRA (Saturdays - 10:30-11:30am) Children's Orchestra is back! This fun and 
friendly group is open to anyone aged 7-15yrs old (and, if they'd like, their parents) who would like to 
play and practice their instruments with other children and families. This is not just for traditional 
orchestra instruments - all instruments are welcome. The sessions are led by Richard Evans and Joe 
Steels and are for young people of all abilities. Don't worry if you can't read music - most of the music 
can be learnt by ear. The sessions are at BlueJam Art Space on Saturdays during term time. If you 
know of any young people interested, please ask them to contact bluejamarts@gmail.com for more 
information and to book their place. Taking part costs £3-5 per session, but this is flexible depending 
on circumstances. 
 

 
Duncan Priestley 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Diary Dates (some are subject to progression through lockdown roadmap) 
 
Bike Ability Y5/6       10th/11th May 
Sponsored Walk      26th May 
Swimming Week      21 st – 25 th June 
‘Move-up’ day in school      1st July 
School Reports issued to parents    2nd July 
Sports Day       7th July 
Leavers’ service (In church, all parents & community invited) 15th July 2pm   
End of summer term      16th July 2pm 
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After school club   - Week beginning: 10th May 2021 
 
£4 a session or 5 for £16 (this can be split across siblings) 
Please tick which sessions you would like your child to attend: 
 
Monday –  Tennis / Badminton                  Thursday – Regency Rebels  
  
Tuesday –     Ukulele                      Friday – Multi Sports 
                                                                            
Wednesday – Netball  
 
Breakfast Club – 8am or 8.30am (£3 from 8am and 50p from 8.30am)  
 
Monday     8.00am 8.30am              Thursday     8.00am      8.30am  
 
Tuesday     8.00am 8.30am                    Friday          8.00am      8.30am  

 
Wednesday    8.00am  8.30am         (Please circle requested time) 
 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………. 
 
 

I enclose £……….. To pay for …………..sessions 


